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Our theme is     Christmas Story 
 

Personal, Social, 
Emotional 
Development (PSE) 

We are changing the role play into a nativity, children can take on the role of the 
three wise men, Mary, Joseph and baby Jesus to retell the story to act out with our 
friends taking on different roles.  

Physical 
Development (PD) 

Children will be writing their own words for the role play area such as star, angels, 
baby Jesus, Mary Joseph and wise men. 

Communication & 
Language (CL) 

Children will be retelling the Christmas story using the sequence cards, being able to 
talk about each card. 

Literacy (LD) Our story of the week will be ‘The Christmas story’ learning the Christmas words and 
initial sounds.  

Mathematical 
Development (MD) 

Focusing on numbers 1-3 and beyond 3, three wise men,  I’m 3 years old and 
Matching quantity to number 

Understanding the 
World (UW) 

Children to understand why we wear red poppies for Remembrance Day.  Over the 
next two weeks children will be learning the Christmas story and why we celebrate 
the birth of Jesus.   

Expressive Arts & 
Design (EAD) 

Children will doing lots of creative activities around the Nativity such as making a star, 
three wise men, making parcels – frankincense, Gold and Myrrh. 
  

Nursery Challenge Help your child to use their toys to make up a story – using materials as capes, 
cardboard boxes as castles and spaceships when they are pretending to be somebody 
else or going on an adventure.   

Other Information New parents can follow us on our twitter account @NewburghNursery.  
We also have a notice board by the Nursery door which contains useful information. 
 
Children can bring in their own water bottles with their names on please. Children can 
help themselves throughout the day for a drink.  Children will be still offered snacks 
and a drink at snack times.      
Important Dates: - 11th November is a red day, children can wear red clothes or a 
poppy. 
19th November 2019 We have two student teachers, w coming into nursery.  These 
students will be with us until May 2020. 
               

 

Any questions please see me after Nursery. Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry, Miss Renner 


